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March 8, 1999

Robert Freeman, Executive Director
Committee on Open Government
NYS Department of State
162 Washington Avenue
Albany, New York 12231

RE: )[YS COMMISSION ON JUDICIAL NOMINATION
NYS Constitution, Article W, $2c-f
Judiciary Law, Article 3A
22 I.IYCRR Section $7100. I et seq.

Dear Mr. Freeman:

Following up our phone conversation on Friday, kindly confirm that the NYS Commission on Judicial
Nomination is an agency covered by Public Officers Law, Article 6, "Freedom on Information Law".

Please also advise as to whether the Commission on Judicial Nomination has complied with the
regulations implementing the Public Officers Law, including designation of a records access officer and
up-to-date subject matter lists. In contrast to the NYS Commission on Judicial Conduct, whose rules
regarding public access to records appea,r at 22 NTYCRR $7001 .l et seq.,I have not found similar rules
for the Commission on JudicialNominaiton.

Thank you.

Yours for a quality judiciary,

€G^sZ*9ZM
ELENA RUTH SASSOWER, Coordinator
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

P.s. Ifyour response is in writing, please send it by far,, as weil as by mail


